
From: "Maria M. Zacharoff"
To: "'The Killing Kompany'" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 03, 2007 5:32 PM
Subject: Thank-you!!

March 3, 2007

Mr. Jon Avner
The Killing Kompany

Dear Jon,
I wanted to take a moment to thank you and your staff for making Allyson’s
Sweet 16 such an evening to remember. The kids had a WONDERFUL time – it
was the topic of conversation at school for days. While I initially had my concerns
as to how appropriate a murder mystery would be for teenagers, you instantly
put my worries to rest. The show was wonderful – age appropriate and FUN –
FUN - FUN. You involved so many of the kids and they all had a blast, especially
Ben, who really enjoyed being the focus of the evening’s running joke. Allyson
was beaming at the end of the night and smiled for days. Thanks again for a
perfect evening.

Sincerely,

Dr. and Mrs. Kevin Zacharoff


